BANKSTOWN WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL

RESPECT, BELIEVE, SUCCEED

P&C JULY 2022 MEETING

Meeting Date 21st July 2022

Commenced 2.20pm

President: Fatinah Zirein

Vice President: Sherry Ali and Aisha EL-Cheikh
Treasurer: Aysha Haddad

Secretary: Dalal Dabboussi

P&C Committee

Nicole Benson, Fatinah Ziren, Aisha Haddad, Jaclyn Seles, Sarah Barghachoun, A

Attendees Koulouris, Sherry Ali, Amira’s Mum
Guests Nil
Apologies Dalal Dabboussi

PRINICPAL'S REPORT - NICOLE BENSON:

e Some students who have not made significant progress based on data collection will be
withdrawn to receive additional support in Mathematics or English. Parents will be receiving
Letters to inform them about this additional support if their child has been identified.

e NAPLAN will be changed from May to March to allow schools to receive earlier to help
students future learning.

e EALD students are also receiving support. There is a conscious effort to rotate the students
who are being withdrawn so the students don’t feel targeted for not be academic. To ensure
those students who are in need are still receiving the support, in class support is continuing
as always.

ASSISTANT PRINICPAL- A KOULOURIS:
e Introducing the role which began end of last term.
e |Is fortunate to be at BWPS in a full-time 5 day a week capacity.
e s not on-class but goes into classes, was mainly working with year 1 last term trialling
aspects of the new curriculum in Maths and English (specifically English).
e The role is centred around the K-2 New Curriculum (largest reform in the last 30 years) and
this position is given to every school within NSW.
e Is working closely with Year 1 and Year 2. Based on observations they will be working on
Writing with Year 2 as both teachers and | believe will be most beneficial to students. On
Thursdays and Fridays have a Maths group from Stage 2. May also take over a class on a
casual basis if needed.
P and C Fundraisers
Fathers’ Day: any parents who are free to check the stock condition for mould and move things into
one storeroom tomorrow morning (Friday morning). Donuts with Dad will be on Thursday, and we
aim to run the Father’s Day stall on the same day.
Other issues:
Uniform: New location of uniform shop near Officeworks Punchbowl on Canterbury Rd. Some parents
discuss issues regarding sizing of uniforms and possibly speaking to owner of shop to rectify issues.

Meeting closed: 2.55pm

Meeting Minutes Secretary: Dalal Dabboussi



